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Dear Parents and Carers,  

VISIT TO BOURNE CHURCHES 

This term, Year One will be visiting Bourne Abbey Church and Bourne Baptist Church as part of their 

Religious Education learning. The purpose of the visit is to identify features of a church and make 

comparisons between them. 

 

1B and 1J will be visiting on the morning of Monday 24th June and 1SB will be visiting on the morning 

of Wednesday 26th June. 

 

We will be taking the children’s school water bottles with us for the morning and will supply a biscuit 

snack.  

 

If the weather is forecast to be warm, children will need to have a suitable sun hat.  Please can we 

also ask that you apply a generous amount of sun cream before school.   However, given the current 

changeable weather, please do also ensure your child has a lightweight raincoat in school. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

J Bergmann 
Miss J Bergmann  

Year Leader  
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